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We, the Class of 1990, would like to extend our special thank you
to the Ehrhardt Hall-Bed & Breakfast for allowing us to take our
Senior Casuals in and around their establishment. The beautiful
setting added just the right touch of charm and elegance to our
pictures. Again, thank you for your kindness.

The Class of 1990

Stan

T e

SENIOR CASUALSC 31




